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Decoupling Post-Workshop Comments –
  

a.  Person responsible for this document:  
  

Susan F. Clark 
Radey Thomas Yon & Clark, P.A. 
301 South Bronough Street, Suite 200 
Tallahassee, Florida  32301 
(850) 425-6654 
sclark@radeylaw.com 

  
b. Undocketed – Florida Public Service Commission Workshop on Utility Revenue Decoupling, August 7, 

2008  
  

c. Document being filed on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company, Gulf Power Company, Progress Energy 
of Florida and Tampa Electric Company, hereinafter the Investor-Owned Utilities (IOUs)  

  
d. There are a total of 6 pages.  

  
e.     The document attached is the Joint Post-Workshop Comments of Florida Power & Light Company, Gulf 

Power Company, Progress Energy of Florida and Tampa Electric Company 
  

(See attached file:  IOUs’ Decoupling Post-Workshop Comments 08.29.08) 
  
Please let me know if you have any trouble opening the attached or need anything further.  Thank you! 

  
  
Lisa Scoles, JD, MBA 
  

 
301 S. Bronough Street, Suite 200 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
Telephone: 850.425.6662 
Receptionist: 850.425.6654 
Facsimile: 850.425.6694 
Email: lscoles@radeylaw.com 
www.radeylaw.com 
  














